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NOTE TO EDITORS:

A meeting scheduled for 1 p.m. today between Nuclear
Regulatory Commission staff and representatives of Washington
Hospital Center, Washington, D.C., has been postponed due to
inclement weather. No new date has yet been scheduled.

The purpose of the predecisional enforcement conference
is to discuss 10 apparent violations of NRC requirements by the
medical facility involving the handling of radioactive material,
specifically the apparent loss of a nuclear pacemaker.
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